Syt N

2002 FOSHAY TOWER

MINNEAPOLIS 2, MINNESOTA
GENEVA 3338

January 23rd, 1952

Dear Secretary of State:

I hereby have the honour to inform you that
Yice Consul R. Gundersen of thls Consulate General has
been transferred to the Royal Norweglan Embassy in
Washington, D.C., as 2nd Secretary of Embassy. Vice
Consul Gundersen has already left Minneapolis.

As his Buccessor has been appointed Secretary
at the Ministry of Foreign Affgirs, Oslo, Master of
Languages, Sigurd Sigurdsen. Vice Consul Sigurdsen took
over his duties on the 1l4th instant.

T have the honour to remain,

Sincerely yours,

Th. Sigvelend,
Congul General

Hon. Mike Holm,
Secretary of State
The State Capitol
8t. Paul, Minnesoba




